
OPPORTUNITIES FOR
ENGAGEMENT

F O O D  B A N K  C O N T R I B U T I O N

Donate blood to your local blood
bank. Blood banks are facing
severe shortages due to COVID-
19 but now is when they need it
most! 
 
Locate a nearby blood bank HERE.

Shop while practice social
distancing! Despite the
monumental loss of profits, many
small businesses are choosing to
shut their doors to keep
employees and customers safe. 
 
Support these companies by
purchasing gift cards and shopping
online. 

D O N A T E  B L O O D

S U P P O R T  S M A L L  B U S I N E S S E S

If you're healthy and able, sign
up to volunteer at your local
food bank. Unable to volunteer?
No problem! Consider making a
donation online.
 
Find a nearby food bank HERE.

C O V I D - 1 9  

G E T  K I D S  M O V I N G !

Send us a video of your favorite
at home exercise(s) and we'll
include it as part of our
inspiration to get kids moving
across the U.S. while they are
out of school and at home. 
 

If you are up for participating,
please film a video in which you
say your name, your team/sport
(or former team/sport) and
demonstrate your favorite
exercise and share any final
message that you want the kids
to hear!

http://www.aabb.org/tm/donation/Pages/Blood-Bank-Locator.aspx
https://www.feedingamerica.org/find-your-local-foodbank

